Lelia Loomis

Subject: FW: Mental Health Board and Committees Resignation

From: Helen Williamson
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2018 12:53 PM
To: Nancy Ramsey ; Phebe Bell ; Amanda ; Ann Kelley ; Iden ; Deardorff Janice ; Heidi Hall ; Shera Banbury ; Yvonne

Foley
Subject: Mental Health Board and Committees Resignation

Dear Friends,
| had thought that my resignation from all the Boards and Organizations in which I held a position of

responsibility had been notified of my need to resign after what | choose to call a "Brief Encounter with the
Grim Reaper" on July 10th.

As you know, serving on that Board and the various BH committees has been a valued opportunity for me
to continue to "work for the common good". So | will continue to follow your actions, appreciate being on
Annette's mailing list, but need to give you the opportunity to select some one else as the Member of the
Board.

Thank you all for what you do ----

Helen



